
Archaeologists excavated four ship hull remnants along the Alexandria waterfront - one from the Hotel Indigo Site (44AX229) and three from the Robinson 
Landing Site (44AX235). Over 200 years ago, Alexandrians repurposed these old merchant ships to create new land along the Potomac River. 

The Preservation Journey 
The ship from the Hotel Indigo Site was stored in water before being 
sent to Texas A&M University for conservation. The three remaining 
ship remnants from the Robinson Landing Site have embarked on a 
different stabilization journey: preservation in Ben Brenman Pond. 

Archaeologists and scientific divers submerged the wrapped and tagged timbers in Ben Brenman Pond. 

Archaeologists removing timbers from temporary storage in pools of water. 

Moving giant ships requires teamwork. Archaeologists, conservators, 
and divers worked together to wrap each timber in protective 
material, transport them, and then submerge and secure the timbers 
to a grid on the bottom of the pond. This medium-term storage 
solution stabilizes the timbers with less human intervention required. 

Alexandria Archaeology will continue to monitor these important 
artifacts, ensuring that they have not shifted or deteriorated. This 
preserves the possibility of future study and conservation. 


